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通告編號：2022/23-072 

 

各位家長 ︰ 

 

籃球校隊學生隔離事宜 

  

本校得悉四位籃球校隊學生分別於今天 (2022年 10月 18日) 和上週六 (2022年 10月 15日) 

進行 2019冠狀病毒快速抗原測試，結果呈陽性，本校已將個案報告衛生署。衛生署人員要求所有

曾參與 2022年 10月 15日籃球校隊訓練的學生須居家隔離七天。來自各班級的二十三名學生，將

由今天起至下週二 (2022年 10月 25日) 接受居家隔離。 

 

學校將為所有須接受隔離的學生安排網課。有關學生的功課將暫存在校務處，家長可在辦公

時間內到校領取。 

 

今天放學後校園將進行全面徹底消毒。我再次提醒所有學生應保持適當的社交距離，並注意

個人衛生。請各位家長確保子女每天回校前進行快速抗原檢測及作清晰記錄，並於每天早上點名

時/參加活動前讓老師檢查紀錄。如測試結果為陽性，學生不得回校，並應盡快通知學校及留在家

中 

 

如欲了解學校情況，請於辦公時間內致電 2323 1741與學校聯絡。 

 

敬祝 

安康！ 

 

 

校長 

談國軒 

 

 

2022年 10月 18日 
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Circular No.: 2022/23-072           18 October 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Students from the School Basketball Team in Quarantine 
 

Our school was informed that four students from the school Basketball Team were tested positive 

regarding COVID-19 via rapid antigen test (RAT) today (18 October 2022) and on last Saturday (15 

October 2022).  The cases have already been reported to the Department of Health (DH) and the 

personnel from the DH requested all students involved in the training on 15 October 2022 to be detained 

at home for 7 days.  The 23 students from various classes concerned will receive quarantine from today 

until next Tuesday (25 October 2022). 

 

The school will arrange online lesson arrangement for all these students in quarantine.  The homework 

for students concerned will be kept at the school office for collection by the parents during office hours. 

 

The school campus will be thoroughly sanitized after school today.  I would like to reiterate that all 

students should maintain appropriate social distance with other people and to take good care of personal 

hygiene.  Please also make sure that your children carry out the RATs properly, keep a clear record each 

day before coming to school and show the record to teachers upon taking attendance.  Students who are 

tested positive or show symptoms of COVID-19 should stay at home.   

 

For enquiries about the situation of our school, please do not hesitate to contact us at 2323 1741 during 

office hours. 

 

Thank you for your attention! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tam Kwok Hin 

Principal 
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